
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

March 10, 2021  

To: Senate Committee on Judiciary and Ballot Measure 110 Implementation; others 

Re: I OPPOSE [SJM 2]...WITH EXTREME PREJUDICE! 

Opening up the Constitution of the United States of America is a very, very dangerous proposition. 

The Freedoms we enjoy are already under attack by the leftist, Marxist groups and their socialist swine in 

the Democratic party. 

Opening-up our sacred Constitution with the; Dementia poster-child in Chief, Pelosi, Schumer, the 

"squad" and other political miscreants in charge? ¡No way, José! 

When one considers the, "societal mess and crushing debt" the State of Oregon is currently experiencing 

and will experience for a long, long time; I do not trust any and all "knuckle-headed-elected-persons" 

from Oregon; opening up our sacred Constitution for any reason. 

Besides, if the "involuntary servitude clause" was removed, taxpayers would have to pay inmates in jail 

the Federal minimum wage for their work on various projects.  

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ David S. Wall 
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